Ottawa, 27th September 1935

which when the show .

27107-3 Ul

S1 r, -

With further reference to departmental letter of the 13th July and your reply of the 4th instant, I have to advise you that on informing the Provincial Department of Natural Resources that the Indians of the Big River band were not willing to give a surrender at the present time for the exchange as proposed by the Province, the Director of Lands of that Department has requested to be advised,-"whether or not the Indians had any proposition in connection with the exchange which they would care to have the department review, or as intimated in your letter, that they might reconsider the proposition set out in ours of July 8th at some later date." I shall be pleased to receive an expression of your opinion.

Your obedient servant,

d

Acting Secretary

R.S.Davis Esq., Indian Agent, Leask, Sask.

C

